
 

 
 

 

21st January        MONDAY                               
13h00 Alcoholics Anonymous                   

20h00      Alcoholics Anonymous 

22nd January       TUESDAY                                    
16h30      Harvest Care Feeding Scheme              

23rd January        WEDNESDAY                                  
13h00      Alcoholics Anonymous                     
14h00      Discipleship Course                          
19h00     Mid-Week Fellowship  

24th January        THURSDAY                                  
09h30      Bible Study                                                       
16h30      Harvest Care Feeding Scheme               
18h00      Choir Practice                                          
18h30 Bible Study  

25th January        FRIDAY                                          
05h45      Father’s Ministry Mtg                         
19h00     Youth  

26th January        SATURDAY                                     
07h00      Saturday Morning Prayers                  
14h00      Discipleship Course 

 

The Flowers in the Church today are  

IN LOVING MEMORY OF 

VICTOR and EDNA LINDEBAUM 

How blessed we are to have had such  
cherished parents and grandparents. 

Your love, care and teachings remain           
in our hearts always. 

Denise, Mike,                       
Kevin, Alan                             
and families 

 

 

 

Emmaus Reunion Group 

Meeting  

On Saturday, 2nd February 

@ 08h30 @ Benoni Central  

Methodist Church                         

in Careinn Classroom.  

For more info contact:   
Glynnis  Ward  @ 083 353 2312. 

CAREINN                        
Children’s Centre  

is accepting                             
registrations                     

for January 2019                        
and caters                           

for children                         
from ages 2 - 5 years.   

Contact: Helen  

at 011 421 0462. 

In Times of Crisis  

Call the BCMC Care Line  

084 487 8266 

       Welcome to BENONI CENTRAL  

METHODIST CHURCH  

A Good Place To Be  

 
 

 

Minister:  

Rev. Hilton Volkwyn 

Our Theme this Year:                              
Doing all to God’s glory  

Worship Services 27th January   

          07:30         Worship                                             

           09:30         Worship  

                    11:30          Worship                                           

  Organist:          Liz Potter  

Door Stewards:                                                
Sean & Monique van der Laak                                      
Emily Maqubela, Jesca Dube                                            

& Nancy Chinake  

Tea Duty:                                                               
Barry & Barbara Nash                                                     

Refiloe Mataswa & Sandra Ndzizba   

Computer Operator:                                          
Gwen Marapjane  

OFFICE HOURS 

Monday to Thursday  

08h00 to 16h00 

Friday 08h00 to 13h30 

 

TELEPHONE:             

   011 845 2953  

FAX NUMBER:   

    086 568 0229  

CARELINE:                     

     084 487 8266  

E-MAIL: 

bcmc@bcmc.org.za 

DOOR STEWARDS 

MEETING  

DATE:   Saturday, 
2nd February 2019 

VENUE:                          
Cornerhouse   

TIME:                      
09h30  

For more info           

contact  

Gunda Roodt  

@ 072 073 9682. 

RECOMMENDED READING FROM 

THE LIBRARY THIS WEEK 

If you want to walk on water, you’ve 
got to get out of the boat 

John Ortberg                     248.4ORT 

http://www.google.co.za/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=&url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.crosswayumc.org%2Fcross-way-united-methodist-church-news-and-events%2Femmaus-reunion-group-meets-december-11-2013&bvm=bv.110151844,d.d2s&psig=AFQj


    

 

 

 

 

Worship  Services 3rd February   

                             07:30         Worship  

                     09:30          Worship  

  11:30           Worship                                         

  Organist:          Liz Potter  

Door Stewards:                                                    
Dave & Marianne Calder                                              

Malcolm Pipe, Evelyn Scrooby                                       
& Hloni Malo  

Tea Duty:                                                              
Sarah Pohle, Steph Lewthwaite                                

Lynda Erasmus & Debbie de Freitas  

Computer Operator:                                           
Nancy Chinake  

Thursday Morning              
Bible Study meets on             
Thursdays @ 09h30                   

@ Beyers Park in Boksburg  

For more details contact 
Colette Ferguson 

083 297 2672. 

Tuesday Evening                  
Bible Study meets on              

Tuesdays @19h00               
@ Benoni                             

in Westdene.  

For more details contact    

Verity  Gorman                           

082 782 1778. 

URGENTLY NEEDED 

BCMC needs a person or team            
to cater for funeral teas.                       
This will be an income                           
generating opportunity                                                   

 
 
 
 
 
 

If you are interested contact                                       
Hilton Volkwyn 011 845 2953. 

GRIEFSHARE                              

LOSS OF A SPOUSE 

Losing a spouse, no matter 
how long ago, means  that 

your life will never                           
be the same.   

Attending this one-off              
session, based on Christian 
principles,  will enable you  

to face the future with           
a measure of hope.                      

It comes with a booklet  
which is filled with practical                 

information that will            
encourage you as you grieve.  

Venue: “The Well”,               
Northfield Methodist 

Church 

Date: Saturday,                          
26th January 

Time: 10am – 12 noon.  

Fee:      R100 

Contact:  Denise                      
Heatlie 084 487 8266                                    

denise@bcmc.org.za                                    
Sharlene – 010 140 0217  
sharlene@nfmc.org.za                   

    

FLOWER ROSTER 2019 

The New Roster for 2019 is in the foyer.                        
At this point it is a draft copy and may                        

be changed according to requests.                               

Please change whatever details                           
and dates you require by completing                     
the form provided in the foyer.    

Any queries please contact                                            
Marianne Calder @ 083 305 8890                                
Denise Heatlie @ 084 487 8266. 

BIRTHDAYS  THIS WEEK 

21st January     Jacques Breedt                            
22nd January  Takudzwawashe Zireva             
22nd January  Tsitsi Marovahupo                
22nd January  Patricia Mbilase                        
22nd January  Belinda Britz                                           
23rd January   Dimpho Phello                                 
23rd January   Kerryn Knight                          
24th January   Lewis Gutu                              
24th January   Bessie Britz                              
24th January   Colben Malo                                    
25th January   Erin Gorman                                
25th January   Tamia Smears                           
25th January    Wendy Jansen van Rensburg                         
26th January   Koketso Molope                      
26th January   Christina Phamotse                       
26th January   Liam Meeking                                    

Happy Birthday from your Church Family.  

WILLOWCREEK GLOBAL                                    
LEADERSHIP SUMMIT 2019 

Be an early bird with                           
Global Leadership Summit and              
pay R450 before mid-February. 

The dates will be announced soon!                                                      

Book your space as soon as possible. 

Early Registration             

for Confirmation  

Register for 2019 

Class TODAY!  

Contact: Douglas 

Kuhn 079 731 1039.  

Prayer Requests                           

If you have a Prayer   
Request, you can fill out 
the EMMAUS PRAYER 

SLIP found in your             
Bulletin and hand it in 
with your offering or 

give it to a Door Steward             
after the Service. 

 

e-mail prayer.chain   

 

Join our intercessory 
prayer ministry                        

@ BCMC and receive 
prayer needs and                   
requests  via mail.  

 

To sign up, please send 
your email address to 

bcmc@bcmc.org.za 

mailto:denise@bcmc.org.za
mailto:sharlene@nfmc.org.za

